VIRGINIA REAL ESTATE APPRAISER BOARD
COMMITTEE MEETING

January 17, 2006
A Committee of the Real Estate Appraiser Board held a meeting on Tuesday,
January 17, 2006, at the Department of Professional and Occupational
Regulation, Richmond, Virginia.
The following Board Members were present for the meeting:

Perry E. Turner, Jr.
Harry O. Lewis, Jr.

DPOR Staff Members present for the meeting included:

Christine Martine, Executive Director
Tammie Hall, Board Administrator

The meeting was called to order at 9:20 a.m.

A Committee of the Board convened to address licensed and unlicensed appraiser
trainees signing on the left side of the Uniform Residential Appraisal Report
(“URAR”"). A guidance document will be prepared and submitted to the Board for
approval, in accordance with the requirements of § 54.1-2009.

There being no further business nor public comment, the meeting
adjourned at 10:25 a.m.

John qHarry,

Louise Fontaine Ware, Secretary




